
HAHS BAND BOOSTERS 

AGENDA  

 February 2, 2017  

 6:30 pm  

    Band Room  

 

 

 

 

1. WELCOME 

2. Minutes of Last Meeting  

3. Correspondence  

4. Treasurers Report 

 

  

 

OLD BUSINESS  

 

 

1. Ways and Means/General Fund  

a. fundraisers  

2. Publicity  

3. Concession Stand  

4. Chaperones  

5. Band Store  

6. Committees 

 

  

BAND DIRECTORS REPORT  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

 

 

Next Meeting: March 2, 2017 6:30pm Band Room 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Hazleton Area High School 

Marching Cougar Band Boosters 

  

 

Meeting Minutes: January 5, 2017 President Renee Forte called the meeting to order at 6:38 pm.  

The minutes from December 1st 2016 meeting were reviewed. A motion to accept was made by 

Christine Koviack and seconded by Rocco Mariano.  

 

Correspondence: President Renee Forte noted that a sympathy card and food tray were sent out to 

the Haraschack family. A thank you card went out to Hershey for the donation of the candy for the 

2017 Marching Cougar Banquet  

 

Treasurers Report:  Treasurer George Mellon presented the financial summary to the parents and 

then answered any questions that were presented to him. A  motion to accept was made by Shelly 

Mellon and seconded by Richard Forte.  

 

Old Business:  

 

Mr Stefanko reported on Linda Habel's behalf that she was waiting to hear back from Dennis 

Moore & Associates in regards to the  501c. Linda Habel was unable to attend tonight's meeting. 

 

Ways and Means/General Fund:  President Renee Forte explained the importance of  

fundraisers. Rocco Mariano gave updates on the upcoming fundraisers. SuperBowl Fundraiser 

1/3-1/17 delivery will be 2/1 , Krispy Kreme 1/17-2/2 delivery on 2/8, a candy fundraiser will be 

held the whole month of FEBRUARY then the Lenten pizza sale will follow We are also looking 

at having a Craft Fair May 13th in conjunction with Jazz Festival. A note of THANKS to Cindy 

Arriaga and Cynthia Muse volunteering to chair our annual Craft Fair. Mr Stefanko will be listing 

ithe Craft Fair on CHARMS. There will be 1-2 General Fund fundraisers done per year. We will be 

having 2 fundraisers per month. We need to work together as one. 90 % of these fundraisers will go 

toward the student & 10 % to General Fund. Any extra help is always welcome to help sort orders.. 

Fundraising will taken over by Barbara Forte, Rocco and Nannette Mariano   

 

Publicity:  Rocco Mariano will provide the MaryWood Honor's Band picture to the Standard 

Speaker and also waiting on Festival pictures  

 

Concession Stand: Richard Forte has nothing to report at this time  

 

Chaperones: President Renee Forte has nothing to report at this time  

 

Band Store: Barbara Forte & Annie Walper have nothing to report at this time 

  

Committees:President Renee Forte has sign up sheets for all comittees for anyone that is interested 

in helping with a committee 

Relay for Life: President Renee Forte discussed that the monies from bake sales and tricky trays 

being put into Relay for Life. President Renee Forte suggested the name being to changed 



Charitable Fund Organization   

Pit Crew Committee: Nothing to report at this time 

Banquet Committee: President Renee Forte reported that she & other committee volunteers met 

over the winter break to discuss the preparations for the up[ coming banquet. The banquet is set for 

February 4th with a snow date for February 19th at Sand Springs. The invitations were sent out to 

the students. Please consider making a Tricky Tray for the banquet 

Budget Committee: President Renee Forte reported that she along with other committee members 

met over the winter break to discuss and prepare the budget proposal and present it to Mr Stefanko 

for the 2017-2018 Marching Season Field Show. The budget proposal that was presented to Mr 

Stefanko and the parents. All in were in agreement  

 

Band Director's Report: 

Band Information: Mr. Stefanko spoke about the following items and or events:  PMEA Distric 

March 31st and April 1st. A New Participation Policy will go into effect next school year. 

Drumline Auditions TBA, Piccilo Auditions will be the first week in June. All student accounts in 

CHARMS are up to date. MANDATORY TRIP MEETING first week of April. Second trip 

payment is due January 20th. DCI COLTS will be back in town first week of August. The Craft 

Fair in conjunction with the Jazz Festival May 13th. a Lula Roe fundraiser to think consider 

 

Fundraising:Rocco Mariano gave updates on the upcoming fundraisers. SuperBowl Fundraiser 

1/3-1/17 delivery will be 2/1 , Krispy Kreme 1/17-2/2 delivery on 2/8, a candy fundraiser will be 

held the whole month of FEBRUARY then the Lenten pizza sale will follow.. all suggestions are 

welcome. You can present your suggestions to Rocco Mariano  

 

 

New Business:  

 

 

Meeting was adjourned by: Richard Forte and seconded by Cynthia Muse @ 7:58pm.  

 

 

Next Meeting: March 2, 2017 

  6:30p.m. Band Room 
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